
Subject: HOMELESS SERVICES COORDINATION
From: Bruce Ecker <larux@pacbell.net>
Date: 10/31/2017 10:25 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
CC: Jonathan Williams <jwilliams@labattleship.com>, OFFICE OF THE CITY
CLERK <Clerk.NBID@lacity.org>, Mike Feuer <mike.n.feuer@lacity.org>

Lorena

As stated in the San Pedro Historic Waterfront District Annual Planning Report for
2012:

HOMELESS SERVICES COORDINATION
The PBID will create a plan in 2012 to address the needs of the less
fortunate who
have challenges securing permanent housing within our district.

Please send me the text of the plan that the BID created.

Please let me know when I will receive this information from you.

Please reply to all with your response.

Bruce Ecker
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